
The Chippewas of Kettle and Stony Point First     

Nation Water System users are requested to take 

extra measures to reduce unnecessary water          

consumption and high volume water uses from   

July 19th, 2022 until further notice. 
 

Your cooperation is important and all users  are 

urged, whenever possible, to defer activities 

which may use large amounts of water like: filling pools, watering lawns, 

and washing vehicles until  the conservation order is lifted. We will             

announce the end of this water conservation period as soon as   possible. 
 

This would be an excellent time to fix that leaky faucet or constantly        

running    toilet which is wasting a valuable resource and is costing you extra 

money! With good user cooperation and conservative use there should be 

ample supply of   water for normal household use during this period and we 

hope to avoid any interruption of service. 

The CKSPFN Public Works Department appreciates your understanding 

and cooperation during this time. If you have any questions contact 

the Public Works Manager James George at 519-786-4552 or 

james.george@kettlepoint.org. 


